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Representative Dallman has Four Bills Signed into Law 
 

Madison, WI --- Assembly Bill 574 (AB 574), Senate Bill 451 (SB 451), Senate Bill 810 (SB 810), and 
Assembly Bill 514 (AB 514), all bills State Representative Alex Dallman (R-Green Lake) authored, were 
signed into law by Governor Evers last week. Representative Alex Dallman released the following 
statement: 
 
“I am thrilled to see that the governor signed all four bipartisan pieces of legislation into law,” said 

Representative Dallman. “These four bills will help employers’ retain workers, expand tourism across the 

state, and create more fair contracts between public and private sectors. These new laws will be 

beneficial for businesses and communities across the 41st District and around the state. I will continue to 

bring forward common sense legislation that will create generational change for Wisconsin.” 

AB 574 will establish regulation requirements for earned wage access (EWA) services in Wisconsin. This 
bill will ensure EWA will not fall into the scope of payday loan regulations, as it is based on earned but 
unpaid wages. With the signing of this bill into law, Wisconsin becomes just the third state in the 
country to allow safer and easier avenues for our state’s workers to access their wages on their own 
timeline.  
 
SB 451 will expand the allowable usage of the premier resort tax in the City of Wisconsin Dells and 
Village of Lake Delton to include public safety. This legislation will help fund our local community’s 
public safety expenses and be able to offset some of the costs associated with the large influx of visitors 
from around the state, country, and world on a daily basis.  
 
SB 810 will create a fund at the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation to assist entities in 
attracting and hosting large-scale public events in Wisconsin. This grant funding will support 
communities in their efforts to attract highly sought after events, such as the NFL Draft or Ryder Cup, 
which will stimulate economic development. This fund will be available for communities of all sizes.  
 
AB 514   will protect our private businesses from unreasonable government overreach. This bill ensures 
that contracts between design professionals and public entities include only reasonable and insurable 
clauses. This bill will eliminate bureaucratic red tape and strengthen the relationship between private 
contractors and their abilities to take on public sector contracts.  
 

### 
 
State Representative Alex Dallman was re-elected in November 2022 to serve a second term for Wisconsin's 41st Assembly 
District which includes parts of Green Lake, Marquette, Adams, Columbia, Sauk, and Waushara counties. Representative 
Dallman currently serves as a member of the powerful Joint Committee on Finance. 


